
Principal’s Monthly Message 
As marking period two moves along, our teachers and staff continue to work diligently on accomplishing 
the goals we set out to accomplish back in September.  Although it has been a highly unusual year due to 
COVID, our teachers, as well as our students, are doing an outstanding job.  We are all rising to the 
challenge. 

Thank you to our PTA for their outstanding support.  They continue to play an important role in the lives of 
our school community, and we are very lucky to have them. 

Please take a few minutes to remind your child(ren) about the importance of wearing a mask, washing 
hands, and remaining socially distanced.  By continuing to follow these three steps, we can continue to 
meet our academic and social expectations for the school year. 

Thank you all for your continued support. 

       Mr. Carulli

Happy New Year From Dollar Dog!   
Year 2022 is here! Why not start the year off right by 
saving at school through our in-school banking 
program? It’s safe and simple -- and money saved sure 
adds up!  

Start your 2022 by saving with Dollar Dog! 

Not yet a Dollar Dog Saver? Please contact Carley 
Furco at 315.728.3559 or cfurco@empowerfcu.com to 
join.  

Membership eligibility required. Empower Federal Credit Union is 
federally insured by the National Credit Union Administration.  

JANUARY 2022

Bolivar B.E.A.R.S. 
The character trait for 

January is: 

KINDNESS 
(Please go to the Bolivar  Webpage for 

more information.)

Bolivar Road School 
“The Address for Success” 

From the Health Office… 
The cold and flu season is upon us.  Any 
child who has been home or sent home 
from school with a temperature should be 
fever free for 24 hours without any fever 
reducer medication.  We recommend they 
are free from vomiting for 24 hours before 
they return to school. 

If a child needs to take any medication at 
school, physician orders and parental 
permission is required. The medication has 
to be brought by an adult to school. 

Students in UPK, kindergarten, grades 1, 3 
and new students are required to have a 
physical. Physicals done by the child’s 
physician should be given to the school 
nurse as soon as possible.
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TUESDAY

Welcome 
Back!

No School 
Dr. Martin Luther 

King Jr. Day

6:00 pm 
PTA Zoom 

Meeting

1/2 Day of School 
10:55 am Pickups Begin      
11:15 am Bus Dismissal

2nd Marking Period 
Ends2 4 5

Dear Family & Friends of Bolivar Road,  
Happy New Year!

We want to give a HUGE thank you to our Bolivar 
community for your participation in the Chittenango Tree 
Lighting Luminary Sale as well as for your continued 
support! Upcoming:

● Our next PTA meeting will be held Thursday, 
January 13th, 2022 at 6 pm via Zoom. Please email 
us at bolivarpta@gmail.com for the link.
● PA R P ( P i c k - A - R e a d i n g - P a r t n e r ) i s 
1/18/22-1/28/22 and many fun events are planned! 
More information will be sent home as it gets closer. 

We continue to have silent fundraisers such as 
AmazonSmile, Tops in Education and Box Tops.  If you 
need additional information on these, please reach out to 
our email or Facebook page.

Text @bolivarrd to 81010 for school event and activity reminders! 

Like us on Facebook to stay connected.    
Search Bolivar Road Elementary PTA. 

No School Holiday Recess
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We don’t make the school run;  
we help make it fun! 

Dollar $ Dog 
Savings Day

Dollar $ Dog 
Savings Day

Welcome to our …
Rockin’ Reading Road Trip!
This year the PARP (Pick-A-Reading- 
Partner) theme at Bolivar Road revolves 
around a “road trip” throughout the regions 
of the United States. The students will 
immerse themselves in reading and 
learning about the various regions 
beginning January 18th and ending 
January 28th.  The Bolivar hallways will be 
transformed into roadways running through 
the regions of the US.

During PARP, the children will be reading 
nightly with their families and will be 
tracking their minutes read.  With every 
minute read, our car will move across the 
map of the United States.  It will be our 
goal to reach Hawaii and end our road trip 
with a luau!

PARP 
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